The Consulate General of Mexico in Denver, the Mexican Cultural Center and the Metropolitan State University of Denver request the pleasure of your company to commemorate the

206th Anniversary of the Independence of Mexico

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15TH, 2016

7:00 pm • Civic Ceremony followed by Concert

El latir de México

Featuring

COLORADO SYMPHONY Andres Lopera · Conductor

BOETTCHER CONCERT HALL

DENVER PERFORMING ARTS COMPLEX 14th and Curtis St., Denver, CO

With special guests

MÓNICA ABREGO SOPRANO

MARIACHI SOL DE MI TIERRA JUVENTINO ROMERO - DIRECTOR

FIESTA COLORADO DANCE COMPANY JEANETTE TRUJILLO-LUCERO • DIRECTOR

MARIACHI CORRECAMINOS LORENZO TRUJILLO • DIRECTOR

METROPOLITAN STATE UNIVERSITY OF DENVER

The free tickets for El Latir de México concert will be available on THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 1ST

at the BOX OFFICE IN BOETTCHER CONCERT HALL, located at 1000 14th Street,

in the DENVER PERFORMING ARTS COMPLEX in downtown Denver.

Hours are Monday through Friday, 10 am - 6 pm,

and Saturday, noon – 6 pm. Tickets are complimentary.

Tickets are required for admission to the concert, though tickets do not guarantee admission. Seating is available on a first-come, first-served basis.









We appreciate the support of our partners:











